
The North Carolina Institute for Child Development 
Professionals proposes to develop a Child Care Health 
Consultant (CCHC) tiered certification process in order 
to merge consultants' health education, continuing 
education, and child care technical assistance skills. 
The organization will lead a one-year process to 
develop and field test the CCHC Certification process 
and will leverage its strong partnerships to sustain the 
program. The pilot is expected to be in place in 2016. 

http://ncicdp.org/

